
Date: september 

INVITATION TO AN ONLINE INFORMATION SESSION ABOUT THE SWITCH FROM OUR PENSION FUND TO STAP GENERAL

PENSION FUND 

Dear <name>, 

We would like to invite you to an online meeting where we will explain the switch from Astellas 
Pension Fund and your pension to our own group at Stap General Pension Fund (APF Stap) in 
more detail. We have already notified you of this switch in our previous messages at the end of 
May.  

Online information session on Tuesday, 26 September from 2:30 PM to 3:30 PM 
We will explain why our pension fund will cease to exist at the information session. In addition, 
we shall: 

- explain why we are switching to APF Stap
- introduce APF Stap
- explain how the switch will affect:

o everyone who accrues a pension with us
o everyone who has previously accrued some pension with us but not

transferred it elsewhere
o and everyone who already receives a pension from us

- explain what you can expect from us, and from APF Stap, in the near future.

You will also have the opportunity to ask questions. Please get in touch with our customer 
service for queries about your personal pension situation with our pension fund.  

The information session will be held in Dutch but a recording with English subtitles will be 
available on our website later. 

How to sign up for the online information session 
Please sign up for the information session before, or on, Friday, 22 September. Use the form 
on our website www.pensioenfondsastellas.nl/informatiebijeenkomst to sign up for the 
meeting.  

How to attend the online information session 
You can attend the online information session on any laptop, smartphone or tablet with an 
internet connection. We will send you a link to the session in an email a few days before the 
actual event.  

https://dbasesite.mistermail.nl/scripts/klanten/azl_024_astellas_364/2023/09/26/index.pl
http://www.pensioenfondsastellas.nl/informatiebijeenkomst
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Where to find more information 
• All the information about the switch is available at

www.pensioenfondsastellas.nl/overgang-naar-apf. As soon as we have more news for you,
we will post it to that page too. 

• More detailed information about your pension with our fund can be found in Mijn
Pensioencijfers (My Pension Figures). You can safely log in to our website with your DigiD.

• An overview of all the pension you have accrued thus far, including your state pension
(AOW), is listed on www.mijnpensioenoverzicht.nl. Use you DigiD to log in.

If you have any questions, 
Please visit www.pensioenfondsastellas.nl for more information about your pension. Of course, 
you can always call us on +31 (0)88 116 30 41. Our lines are open on weekdays from 8:30 AM 
to 5:00 PM. Alternatively, send us an email at pf-astellas@azl.eu. We would be happy to help 
you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Astellas Pension Fund  
Dick Vis, Chairman of the Board 

http://www.pensioenfondsastellas.nl/overgang-naar-apf
https://www.mijnpensioencijfers.nl/astellas/
https://www.mijnpensioencijfers.nl/astellas/
file://azl.local/data/AFD/IBA/Astellas-n/Liquidatie%20en%20CWO/Correspondentie%20deelnemers/www.mijnpensioenoverzicht.nl
http://www.pensioenfondsastellas.nl/

